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Oak Grove Band Students and Parents,  
 
Today our band directors began distributing materials for our annual fruit sale. This fundraiser is an 
important sale to us and will allow our program to continue growing and developing excellence in music 
here at Oak Grove. 
 
This year’s sale will run from: Monday October 5th-Thursday October 22nd.  
 
We will be able to sell both on-line and via the order brochures and envelopes that will be given to your 
student! Our supporters will have an option of direct shipment to their home or a delivery to the school 
later in the fall.  
 
Our website for online sales is: https://www.floridaindianrivergroves.com/ecommerce/382029 
 
A Day Students will turn their envelopes and forms on Tuesday, October 20th in class. 
 
B Day Students will turn their envelopes and forms on Thursday, October 22nd in class. 
 
100% Remote Students will receive their materials according to instructions sent to them by the band 
directors and will be able to drop-off their orders and money at their school anytime between 8am and 
3:30pm that Tuesday - Thursday (10/20-22). 
 
Our goal is for each student to sell 5 items! 
 
We have the following rewards in place for students: 
 
Students that reach their goal will be treated to a donut day.  
 
The top seller in each grade will receive a $15 gift card of their choice and the overall top seller 
will get a $25 gift card!!!! 
 
I know we can knock this fundraiser out of the park. Good luck Grizzlies!!!!!! 
 
Brooke Hamby 
Oak Grove Band Boosters  
Fundraising Chairperson 
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